FSU SGA Executive Branch Meeting Minutes

3/19/2024 at 6:30PM
Minutes by: Jack Folwell

Next Meeting Time: April 2, 2024 at 6:30PM

Chief of Staff Announcements:

Savannah: So glad that you're all here!
Everyone goes around and shares about their Spring Break.
A few events coming up this week, such as the Senior Toast this Thursday, Jack Hitchcock will
be speaking there. Please be sure to submit any purchase order requests ASAP if you need
money for something. Inauguration is 5PM on April 3rd, Jack and Rodney and Adam will likely
speak, | (Savannah) will probably also speak. Would love it if everyone showed up, it will be the
last time we’re all together to say our goodbyes. Inauguration is at Miller Hall.
Executive Office of the President Announcements:
None.

ffi f the Vice President Announcements:
Rodney: Good to see everyone. | want to highlight Yessy for all the work she’s been doing, the
Art Gala was great. Denver isn’'t here but we still want to highlight the work done over the last
year. We will be picking awards out for inauguration, and the form Denver sent out will help us

make these choices intentionally and thoughtfully.

Yessy: Gala event went great, and CDU is interested in partnering with us again in the future.



Stephanie: The CARE library is finalized, it's past the computer lab on the first floor of Thaggard.
Malena got prep books that will also be in the Library, and if you have any books or textbooks
you want to donate let us know!

Office of the Treasurer Announcements:
Adam: Please get purchase requests in ASAP.
Cabinet Announcements:

Malena: Hammocks are with Strozier and should be launching this or next week

Connected Senator Larancuent with Strozier to begin conversations on expanding on Strozier
rentals. Possibly adding inflatable chairs and foldable yoga mats.

Supported conversations on providing Strozier with more calculators for a more sustainable
calculator rental program.

Spoke with Treasurer and Deputy about allocating $5,000 to Course Reserves and the
purchasing of test prep books for FSU Libraries, ACE, and CARE!!!

HUGE SHOUTOUT TO THEM

Currently reviewing a Vaping education program for Healthy Noles peer mentors.

Dropped off menstrual dispensers for housing in the Housing Director's office before Spring
Break and they should be put up by the end of April in Salley, Degraff, Traditions, Cawthon, and
Reynolds Hall.



